

4A Albert Street
Windsor
Berkshire
SL4 5BU
www.thegreenroomschool.com
01753 866711

Wednesday, 6 June 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

GREEN ROOM FEST, CHIMNEY FARM (26th-29th June, 2017)

We're coming to the end of another fantastic year at The Green Room and so, following on from the success of our first ever residential trip last year, we would like to invite the Sixth Form to join us for the first ever Green Room Festival.

The Sixth Form are excellent role models for our lower school and as such it would be fitting for them to take on the role of crew at the festival. This would be an great opportunity for the Sixth Form to put their organisational and leadership skills to the test, whilst still enjoying all the activities during the their stay.

The festival will take place at Chimney Farm starting **Monday 26th June** and will end on **Thursday 29th June**. As part of their skills-based learning, we have asked them to travel on their own or as a group to Wanborough station, after which it is a 10 minute walk to the farm. The Green Room is happy to foot the train bill.

As the Sixth Form assisting with the activities, they will not be required to pay for the festival. We have organised tents for them separate from the lower school. Staff will be on-call throughout the night as needed. During the day, we will be running a wide range of activities for them to lead and participate in, from calming mediation and yoga to paddle boarding around our very own lake!

There will be much more information coming your way, but if you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact us.

Many thanks,

Richard Allen

Co-Head and Trip Leader

Start a path.